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His Excellency,  

Mr. Vicente C. Sotto III, 

Honorable Speaker of the Senate, 

Republic of the Philippines  

 

Excellency, 

On the occasion of June 12 marking the Independence Day Anniversary of the Republic of 

Philippines, I would like to express my most sincere congratulations and best wishes to your 

excellency, your colleagues in the Senate, the government and the friendly people of your 

country. 

I am pleased to note that the friendly relations and existing good cooperation between the 

parliaments of the Philippines, as an active member of our organization, have been 

continuously developed and cherished over the past one and half decades in favor of 

growing parliamentary diplomacy in the region.  

May I take this opportunity to wish Your Excellency as well as all good health, happiness 

and greater success in your noble tasks. 

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Best Regards, 

 Mohammd Reza Majidi 
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